
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Vaccination UK is attending Harrogate Grammar School on 15 November 2024 for flu 
vaccinations. For your child to receive their Nasal flu vaccination in school, please complete a 
YES consent form using the link below.   
 
If your child cannot have the Nasal spray, the injectable flu vaccine is available, and you will 
be able to choose that method on the consent form.  
 
If you DO NOT wish for your child to have a flu vaccination, please complete a NO consent via 
the same link.  
 
https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northyorkshire   
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